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Hi Neighbor-
I stopped by your home last week to introduce you to our effort to bring Automatic External Defibrillators (AED) to our neighborhood. I hope you have had a chance to read the pamphlet that some of your neighbors put together with the Villages Public Safety Department.

Please consider helping with your $100 donation and also let us know if you would like to be a trained responder.

If you lost the pamphlet please visit www.dunedinaeds.com  Unit 203 to learn about this  program and other safety programs that The Sherriff’s Office offer for free,

Code Red- Notifies those that sign up about emergencies such as boil water order, missing child , evacuation..

Vial of Life- Informs the first responders of what medications household members are on if they cannot communicate when they arrive.

Peace of Mind- For people living alone.. If they don’t call a special number every day.. a deputy will be out to visit and investigate.

Donations for the AED program should be made out to  ”Dunedin AEDS Unit 203” and mail or deliver to Barbara Terwilliger at  3784 fir Street, The Villages Fl. 32163

Thanks for your time and support
Gary Gross
3794 Fir street

